Gl

opposed to 9-I-13-UR

Jim Negus <jimnegus@tnfish.org> Wed, Sep 11, 2013 at 9:43 AM
To: bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org

My name is James A Negus and live at 4924/4926 East Emory Road, Knoxville, TN

I received notice of file number 9--13-UR (W & W Properties) since south side of my property is situated very close to the
properties in question.

I will be working on the 12t and not able to attend the meeting in person. | would like to express that | am strongly opposed
to reducing the peripheral boundary setback for the lots in question. My neighbor James Peters who's property adjoins these
lots is also strongly opposed to this change. He does not have access to email and his health may not allow him to attend

the meeting on the 12t
Please let me know if you require any additional information.

James Negus

(865) 661-1691



